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Super Micro Computer, Inc. 
980 Rock Avenue 
San Jose, CA 95131 
 
October 9, 2018 
 
 
Dear Valued Partner, 

 

I recently wrote about the allegations concerning our products. I made it clear in that letter that 
our first commitment is to our customers and I write to you today to reiterate that commitment.  

The security of our customers and the integrity of our products are core to our business and our 
company values. We take care to secure the integrity of our products throughout the 
manufacturing process and follow rigorous industry quality and security standards. With respect 
to the recent media reports, we have seen no evidence of any unauthorized components in our 
products, no government agency has informed us that they have found unauthorized 
components on our boards, and no customer has reported finding any such unauthorized 
components.   

Because Supermicro takes all security claims very seriously, we have engaged forensic and 
technical experts and we are conducting a thorough internal investigation. 

We are committed to delivering the best products to our customers, and the security of those 
products is a cornerstone of that commitment. I understand you have questions, and we will 
bring important updates to your attention. 
 
 
Sincerely,  

 
Charles Liang 
President & CEO 
 


